
PUBLIC FORUM: 

NEW REGULATIONS ON IMPORTER & CUSTOMS BROKER 

ACCREDITATION AT THE BIR & BOC 
March 11, 2014 (Tues), 2-5pm, Mindanao Ballroom, Sofitel Philippine Plaza 

 

ORGANIZERS 

  

 

 

 

The public forum will address new Bureau of Internal Revenue and Bureau of Customs regulations 

on mandatory accreditation of importers and customs brokers. BIR and BOC officials in charge of the 

new policy will discuss in detail documentary and other reportorial requirements needed for 

the proper monitoring and verification of compliance of accredited importers and customs brokers. 

 

Who Should Attend: 

 Importers/Exporters/Traders 

 Logistics and distribution professionals (freight forwarders, customs brokers, shipping and 

airline line personnel, warehouse operators, truckers, etc) 

 Finance / Accounting / Tax personnel 

 International trade and customs consultants 

 

PROGRAM 

 

1:30 – 2:00  Registration 

 

2:00-2:15 Welcome Remarks 

   

2:15-2:45 Details of BIR Revenue Memorandum Order 10-2014 

 Speaker:  Ms. Rosana San Vicente 

 Chief, Accounts Receivable Monitoring Division 

 Bureau of Internal Revenue 

 

2:45-3:00 Coffee break 

 

3:00-3:30 Details of Customs Memorandum Order 04-2014 

 Speaker:  Atty. Agaton Teodoro Uvero 

 Deputy Commissioner, Assessment and Operations Coordinating Group 

 Bureau of Customs 

 

3:30-5:00 Q&A 
 

 

 

 



 
 

REGISTRATION 
 

 

 

Name Company Designation Address Tel Email 

1.                

2. 

3. 

4. 

5. 

 

 

Please fax registration form to PISFA at 854-8427 or email to secretarygeneral@pisfa.com to ensure a seat at the forum. Registration fee of 

P1,200.00 per participant is payable to the Philippine International Seafreight Forwarders Association, Inc. (PISFA) at their BPI bank 

account # 3351-2671-42, NAIA Branch. 

 

 No refunds will be given although substitutions can be made at any time. If a delegate is unable to attend, the delegate remains liable for 

full registration payment. 
 

Deposit slip must also be faxed to 854-8427 or a scanned copy emailed to secretarygeneral@pisfa.com. 

 

 

 

For questions, call  

 

 PISFA at 854-7455 / 853-3740 

 PortCalls at 551-1775 / 551-3871 / 552-7072 

 

or email  

 

 secretarygeneral@pisfa.com  

 info@portcalls.com 
 

 

 

THANK YOU AND SEE YOU AT THE PUBLIC FORUM! 

mailto:secretarygeneral@pisfa.com
mailto:info@portcalls.com

